
Announcements     

Monday December 16, 2024  

Red Day     

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

 

• There is a Model UN meeting at South Campus today, room 411, from 

2:45-4:15 

 

• Girl Up and MSU are teaming up to hold a feminine product drive going on 

now through next Wednesday, December 18th. We will be collecting 

pads, tampons, and other related products to help support local women's 

shelters in Wisconsin. Donation boxes will be in both North and South 

Campus Social Studies classrooms. If you have any questions please 

contact Mrs. Passler or Mr. Reichle. 

 

 

• Our Lost & Found is overflowing, if you are missing a sweatshirt, a 

lunchbox, maybe a water bottle…possible a pencil case or anything else. 

We even have a few jackets that have been found. Please come to the 

front office and take a look at the Lost & Found table before your 

Thanksgiving break.   


